Dacember 3, 19587

Melva Larson

Dawson City Clerk

P.0. Box 552

Dawseon, Minnesota 56232

Docket Number A~4409 Ordinance Number 200
City of Dawson
Dear Ms, Larson:

The Minnesota Munlclpal Board has now processed and approved the above
ordinance in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of
Procedure.

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be flled with the
Township Clerk, County Audlitor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board.
(Since the ordinence has already been flled with the Munlcipal Beard, no
additlonal copies are required.) We also recommend that you file the
ordinance with the County Recorder.

The annexation Is final upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the
Board, which is the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

Patricia D. Lundy
Asststant Director

PDL:sg

cc: Lac Qui Perle County Auditor
Riverside Township Clerk
John M, Tollefson, Aftorney at Law
Secretary of State




